
 

Changes to Channel Markers on Breydon Water 

Notice is hereby given that the following changes have been made to the Channel Markers 
on Breydon Water 
 
Channel markers moved (to bring in line with channel): 

• Breydon Channel Marker Y85 Nr. Berney Arms moved to 52°35.299N 001°38.513E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 70 moved to 52°35.269N 001°38.806E 
 
New channel markers established: 

• Breydon Channel Marker 5A Unlighted Beacon Pole G 52° 36.654N 001° 42.529E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 3B Unlighted Beacon Pole G 52° 36.699N 001° 42.593E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 3A Unlighted Beacon Pole G 52° 36.722N 001° 42.630E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 7A Unlighted Beacon Pole G 52° 36.610N 001° 42.452E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 66A Unlighted Beacon Pole R 52° 35.336N 001° 38.847E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 66B Unlighted Beacon Pole R 52° 35.323N 001° 38.837E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 66C Unlighted Beacon Pole R 52° 35.315N 001° 38.829E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 68A Unlighted Beacon Pole R 52° 35.286N 001° 38.810E 

• Breydon Channel Marker 71A Unlighted Beacon Pole G 52° 35.390N 001° 38.802E 

• Breydon Channel Marker W74A Unlighted Beacon Pole R 52° 35.175N 001° 38.822E 
 
Marks removed: 

• The cardinal mark at the end of Turntide Jetty has been removed. A yellow post is 
already in place to mark the corner of this structure. 

• All remaining top marks have been removed and posts have been numbered directly.  
 
The maps below show the details of locations of the new posts.  
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Vessels should ensure that the changes taken into consideration for passage planning and 

when navigating in this area. 

Please contact the Broads Authority, Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich, Norfolk, NR1 
1RY Tel (01603) 610734 if additional information is required. 

Head of Ranger Services 
July 2024  
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